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Today we honour Mrs Ellen who leaves our community to begin a new adventure and chapter of her life. We offer our 
sincere thanks and appreciation to her for all of her care, commitment, compassion and generosity that she has 
afforded our community over the past 18 years. We hope that good health, happiness love and joy continue to bless 
your life Mrs Ellen as you share your gifts and talents at Padbury Catholic Primary School. On behalf of the school 
community, THANK YOU! 
 

Working Together to Transform Community 
 

It is National Reconciliation Week, the theme this year is ‘In this together’. Reconciliation Australia promotes and 
facilitates respect, trust and positive relationships between the wider Australian community and Aboriginal peoples. 
Thank you to Mr Jesse Pigram and Mr Zareth Roe for leading the classes in activities focusing on Reconciliation. The 
students explored different symbols used in Aboriginal paintings and created their own piece of art. 

 
On Friday morning, Daniel F (5G), T’Neyah B (6R) and the Year 6 Pastoral Council in an informative and reverent 
Reconciliation Prayer Assembly which can be viewed at the link:  

https://www.loom.com/share/bbe8daeab2c04e28b881316bc1c8e250 

The revised Managing Student Behaviour policy accompanies this newsletter and is available on the website.  
 

Kiss n Ride can only be successful if all those dropping off and picking up children follow the School’s procedures. At 
no time between 8am and 9:15am and 2:00pm and 3:20pm are parents to leave their cars while dropping off or 
picking up children.  
Parents who park away from the school and walk their children are to use the Adventure Playground gate. 
Parents who park on the west side of Brentham Street are asked to consider the flow of Kiss n Ride traffic as you 
cross to collect your child. Staff WILL ONLY call for children in the Kiss N Ride flow. 
We take pride in our Aranmore Values. We remind all to show compassion and respect the dignity of those in our 
community and the local residents at all times. 
 

Unwell children at school will be sent home under good health and hygiene practices. This means, children with 
persistent coughing, signs of fever, shortness of breath, runny noses, tummy upsets, sore throats and headaches, or 

who are poorly. 
 

Sick of making lunches? Then why not try the delicious offerings of our CANTEEN! All orders are online. At this time, 
we are unable to accept cash.  
 

As we are currently unable to open the uniform shop, children are unable to try on items. Orders can be filled if 
parents are certain of sizes; items are unable to be sent home and then returned to school. If your child is short of 
winter uniform, please do the best you can between sports uniform and academic uniforms.  
 

SCHOOL FEES are due. Families who may need to make adjustments to their payments, are asked to contact me 
via admin@aranmorecps.edu.au. There is NO need for any family to place themselves in hardship due to school fee 
commitments. 
 
Jonnine Lamborne 
Principal 
May love & peace be found here 
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ADMINISTRATION 
 

 

 
LOST PROPERTY 

There is an abundance of lost property in our lost property box without 
student’s name. Please ensure all your child’s clothing is clearly marked with 

their name. 

 


